Gallﬂos, Anna - FSIS

From: Sarah De Los Sanmm:hoo.ml
Sent: Monday, July 08, 20 "

To: - FSIS :
Ce: - FSIS; Gallegos, Anna - FSIS
Subject: Program

Thank you, we will call District today.

--- On Mon, 7/9/12, Holterman, James - FSIS <James. Holterman@ysis.usda.gov> wrote:
From: Holterman, James - FSIS <James.Holterman@fsis.usda.gov>

Subject: D esidue Program
To: o.com”
Cc: ey, - FSIS" <Laura,

ahoo.com>
sey(@rsis.usda.gov>, "Holterman, James - FSIS"
<James.Holterman@fsis.usda.gov>
Date: Monday, July 9, 2012, 6:57 AM

Mr. De Los Santos,

We are not sure what you are referring to as updates on the status or your drug residue program. We at PDDcan

comment on your program but the final approval has to be made by the Denver District Office. We commented on 5-18-
12 with the following information:

Mr. and Mrs. De Los Santos,

I have reviewed your drug residue program and have the following comments:

T rogramvry ety olows
B ™ere is one recommendation | will make on the steps you will need to take if FSIS finds a violative residue.

Since you have determined that a violative residue finding should be
followed with all 4 steps of the corrective actlons of 9 CFR 417.3 (b). All inspector generated sampled carcasses should
be retained by FSIS so 9 CFR 417.3 {b) (1-3) should be done by FSIS in these cases. When there Is a scheduled sample
FSIS will recommend that the establishment hold the sampled carcass untll the resuits are returned and In this case you

will be responsible for 9 CFR 417.3 (b) (1-3). However, In all cases of violative resldue findings, the reassessment under 9
CFR 417.3 (b} (4) should be performed.

I have added additional comments/questions to your program below in red that are not necessarily requirements but
can add support to your program.

Valley Meat Company, LLC EST 371
3845 Cedarvale Rd
Roswell, NM 88203
575-622-1214
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Jim Holterman, D.V.M

Staff Officer

USDA, FSIS, Policy Development Division
Omaha, NE 68102

Jim Holterman, D.V.M
Staff Officer

USDA, FSIS, Policy Development Divislon
Omahs, NE 68102

From: Sarah De Los Santos mem]
Sent: Friday, July 06, 2012 08:48

To: Hulsey, Laura - FSIS

Subject: Drug Reskiue Program-2nd Request

Ms Hulsey,

Is there any updates on the status of my drug residue program? It is the only' program pending
on my equine slaughter grant approval per FLS and District Office. I was told that Dr

Holterman would be my contact person in PDD. This is the only email address that I have
currently. \

Please advise.
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Sincerely,

Ricardo De Los Santos
Valley Meat Company
Roswell, NM 88203

This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the intended recipients. Any
unauthorized interception of this message or the use or disclosure of the information it contains may violate the
law and subject the violator to civil or criminal penalties. If you believe you have received this message in error,
please notify the sender and delete the email immediately,
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